
Debra will be hosting another 
of her popular workshops on 
Saturday November 4 from 
11.00am to 3.00pm. There will 
be a notice on the board at 
New Bury centre to put your 
name down, there is always 
high demand for Debra so put 
your name down ASAP.

Debra Jones 
Workshop

The demonstration season has now come to an 
end but the Secretary’s Challenge will continue. 
The next challenge will be to create a Christmas 
scene in a medium of your choice. The winner 
will be chosen by popular vote of members at the 
Monday and Wednesday Christmas parties so en-
tries in by Monday the 4th December at the latest.
Usual rules apply. There is a £10 cash prize for 
the winner. 
The winner of the September challenge was Paul 
Hilton and here’s his winning entry 
chosen by Debra Jones at her 
September demo. 
Well 
done 
Paul!

Secretary’s Challenge

Next Committee 
Meeting,  
Monday 
16 th October
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The club is delighted 
to welcome 4 new 
members as a result of 
visiting the art displays 
at the recent Bolton Art 
in the Precinct Festival.

4 New 
Members

IN THE NEWS...

Tickets ONLY £1 each available at 
weekly workshops and demos

This DVD will unlock the creative 
powers of watercolour within 
you. Jean Haines, a member of 
the Society of Women Artists, 
reveals her techniques on how 
to create beautiful, flowing and 
evocative watercolour paintings. 
Jean’s secret is to make 
watercolours almost paint 
themselves. There is no advance 
pencil drawing just juicy, luscious 
flowing watercolour washes.
The DVD is designed to show 
you techniques to create your 
own paintings full of light and 
colour by fully exploring the 
awesome power of waterclour. 
An inspirational DVD that rather 
than show you how to paint 
demonstration pieces from 
begining to end reveales the 
techniques needed to unlock 
your own creativity.

In partnership with our sponsors Ken Bromley Art Supplies

of the
RAFFLE

MONTH

VALUE £27.95

King Bill 
changeover
The next changeover 
will be in November, 
more details of the 
date will be in the 
November newsletter.

LifeDrawing
In the last newsletter we 
ventured to see if members 
would be interested in a life 
drawing workshop and if they 
were to contact the Editor to 
express there interest. 
The number of members who 
replied was...none, so the idea 
has been shelved.

7 members attended Turton Tower sketch 
day. Next meeting, weather permitting,will 
be Oct 19 at Moses Gate sketching 
waterfowl and trees. 
Meet at the lake car park and bring your 
own refreshments. 
Ring Aline on
0161 724 6139 or 07776 366456 
to confirm.

Sketching  with Aline

The 
winner of the 

September Raffle for the 
Bockingford 

watercolour block was
June Catterall

There was an excellent turnout 
for the Intimate Evening 
exhibition on Thursday 28th
September. Members took the 
opportunity to socialise and 
enjoy the drinks and snacks 
that were available. Thanks 
must go to those who gave 
their time to set up and 
organise what was a very 
successful event.


